CORRESPONDENCE

JAN 12, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 00342-17
Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 10:24 AM

To: ‘Shirley Weeks'

Subject: RE: Power Rate Increase 160186

Good morning Ms. Weeks,
(Please disregard the last e-mail)

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Collin D. Roehner

Commission Deputy Clerk |

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301

(850) 413-7123

From: Shirley Weeks [mailto:sweeksdays@att.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 10:19 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Power Rate Increase 160186

My name is Shirley Weeks, | live at 7311 Lake Suzzanne Way, Panama City Fl 32404.

Sent from the iPhone of Shirley Weeks-Spencer. My concern is docket number 160186. | am 76 years old and live on a
fixed income. And it is FIXED. The small increase we receive this year from Social Security all but one dollar went to
Medicaid. Some of my other expensive also went up. Soon | will not be able to survive. Might have to move in with
relatives. Then you will lose a lot of your older customers who might have to do the same. Please NO RATE INCREASE.
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